
 

 

Poznań, 19th October 2020 

 

 

SUBCONTRACTING Trade Fair postponed to June 2021 

 

Due to the current epidemiological situation in our region and the restrictions that came into force on 

October 17th, a total ban on activities related to the organization, promotion or management of 

events, such as fairs, exhibitions, conferences and events is in force on the territory of the Poznań 

district and the city of Poznań. The introduction of the so called red zone in the region is to protect 

against further spread of the COVID-19 virus. Unfortunately, at the same time, it makes it impossible to 

hold trade shows, including ITM Industry Europe, Modernlog, 3D Solutions, and Subcontracting, 

scheduled for 3-6 November 2020.  

 

Following the decision of the central authorities, the board of Grupa MTP decided to postpone the 

fairs to 8-11 June 2021. At the same time, we would like to assure you that the time separating us from 

the next edition of the event will be used to create an even more valuable and attractive event. We 

want the next edition of the fair, which has been creating trends in the industry for years, to be unique 

and comfortable in every aspect, both for participants, exhibitors, organizers and everyone who is 

involved in creating such an unique event.  

 

However, we strongly invite you to participate in Subcontracting Meetings – 4-6 November 2020 -  

direct online meetings between subcontractors and clients looking for outsourcing parts of their 

production. More information: https://subcontracting-meetings-2020.b2match.io/home  

 

Your tickets can be exchanged for a voucher to be used for any event sold through the website 

www.tobilet.pl. If you decide to exchange your ticket, please provide us with your feedback by e-mail 

to the address: info@tobilet.pl by 30 November 2020. 

However, if you decide to return the ticket, please contact the official ticket sales platform ToBilet.pl by 

e-mail to the address: info@tobilet.pl by 31 October 2020. At the same time, we would like to inform 

that in connection with the entry into force of the new provisions of the Act of 2 March 2020 (Journal 

of Laws of 2020, item 374, as amended) referred to as the “anti-crisis shield”, the deadline for 

reimbursement of funds paid by you has been extended to 180 days. Pursuant to Article 15(1) of the 

aforementioned Act, “An undertaking pursuing the activity related to the organisation of exhibitions 

and congresses or cultural, entertainment, recreational and sport activities or organising thematic 

exhibitions or open-air events, in the event of termination of a contract with a customer which is 

directly linked to the outbreak of the SARS-CoV-2 virus epidemic, is obliged to return the funds paid 

by the customer within 180 days from the date of effective termination of the contract.” We apologise 

for any inconvenience. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and remain at your disposal. 

https://subcontracting-meetings-2020.b2match.io/home


 

 

See you in 2021! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

ITM Industry Europe / Modernlog / Subcontracting Team 

 


